
IREM® Advocacy initiatives 

What we’ve done 

Calls to action 
Engaging with legislators is critical at all levels of 
government. Our calls to action have allowed members 
to contact their legislators with the click of a button. 

8,000 
messages sent to 
legislators in 2020  

Coalition letters 
IREM has signed onto letters to Congress and other 
government agencies advocating for relief for the real 
estate industry 

52  
letters sent during 
the COVID crisis  

Capitol Hill Fly-in 
In March, 50+ IREM members held meetings with 
legislators to discuss the NFIP reauthorization and the 
SAFE Banking Act 

100+ 
meetings on 
Capitol Hill 

Educating our members 
It’s important for our members to stay informed. 
Recordings are available at irem.org/advocacy/public-
policy-webinars 

4 
Public Policy 
webinars  

What we’re doing 

Working with coalitions 
IREM works with coalitions of organizations such as 
NAR, NAA, NMHC, and BOMA, to amplify our voices 
and affect change 

400+ 
industry 
organizations  

Advocating for our members 
While Congress works on the next phase of COVID 
relief, we continue to advocate for our members, their 
employees, and their tenants 

20,000 
IREM members  

What’s ahead in 2021 

Advocacy will continue to be a top priority for our members, their business, and their clients.   

The IREM Government Affairs team has a number of initiatives planned for 2021, including the Capitol Hill Fly-in, 
Congressional Briefing, quarterly webinars, and In-district Meetings.  

We will also keep providing members valuable resources such as the Public Policy Priorities, Policy Statements, 
Government Affairs Digest, and our Advocacy Action Center. 

https://www.irem.org/File%20Library/GlobalNavigation/Advocacy/CapitolHillFlyIn/2020CapitolHillFlyinFactSheets.pdf
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